
CLERK REPORT JULY FULL COUNCIL 

 

The new notice board at Bodle Street Green Village Hall was fitted on the 23rd June 

and all councillors were emailed pictures. 

As a result of the June Full Council meeting the zoom subscription has been 

cancelled and the subscription will finish on the 20th July. 

The Village Leaf were contacted on the 24th June to request advertising the parish 

councillor vacancy on their Facebook page.  The vacancy was also advertised on the 

Punnett’s Town Facebook page twice and the second time I encouraged the public 

to sign up to the email alerts on the Parish Council website. 

PCSO Cathy Gilling has been in touch and is hoping to attend the Full Council 

meeting. 

After the June Full Council meeting I contacted East Sussex Highways regarding 
Marklye Lane.  They have passed on the Parish Council’s concerns and request to 
meet with someone on site.  They have advised a member from the Traffic and 
Safety Team will be best placed to advise any measures that could potentially be put 
in place.  The team are investigating the Parish Councils concerns and will contact 
me directly with an update in due course. 
 

Work on the wording for the Parish Council logo has commenced but is not yet ready 

for approval. 

Cllr Graham is attending planning training via zoom on the 1st September. 

I will be contacting the parishioner wishing to hire The Green on the 1st August to 

request a Risk Assessment for their gathering.  Under delegated authority and with 

Cllr Long’s consent the party will not last more than 3 hours, there will not be a 

barbeque and there will only be low level children’s music playing in the background.  


